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July 20, 2013 

 

To 

National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

I hereby express my great interest in continued service in Cardiovascular Pharmacology: Open 
Access as an Editorial Board Member.   I do not have any conflict of interest, which would 
interfere with this important service for science, medicine, and technology communities. 
 
I strongly recommend this journal to be indexed in PubMed Central.   Journal staff and editorial 
board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high professional 
standing. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Il-man Kim, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor 
Vascular Biology Center & Department of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology 
Medical College of Georgia 
Georgia Regents University (Previously known as Georgia Health Sciences 
University) 
CB-3717 
1459 Laney Walker Blvd 
Augusta GA 30912 
PH: 706-721-9414 
FAX: 706-721-9799 


